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January 16, 1985

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz
Operating Reactor Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

This letter is to revise Toledo Edison's submittal date for an amendment
request concerning Snubbers to January 31, 1985. The revised date is
required due to an error which was discovered in the submittal during our
review and approval process. Therefore, the amendment request will be
revised and submitted by January 31, 1985 for the Davis-Besse Nuclear
Power Station Unit No. 1.

Very truly yours,
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cc DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector
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